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If any additional structures are added to this site in the future other than those presented in the revised

plan, a subsequent review by the Angleton Drainage District will be requlred to ensure there are no
adverse impacts to adjacent landowners.

Approval of this a revised land plan and master drainage plan in no way represents that Serenity Oaks
Subdivision or its developer(s) has complied with any federal, state, county or other law, statute,

procedure or requirement of any type beyond the approval of the revised land plan and master drainage
plan approved, with the stipulations listed, if any, in this letter, by the District.

Sincerely,

David B. Spoor, Chaig
Angleton Drainage District
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